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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to this bill.  It is flawed by how eligibility is 

determinedand the fact it can award monies to a student seeking a program that 

does not lead to a degree is very troublesome.  "Section 1 [(4)(a)] (4) The 

commission may determine the cost of education of a qualified student 

 enrolled at an eligible post-secondary institution in an eligible program that does not 

lead to 

 a degree as defined by the commission by rule" 

 

Our Oregon promise and other programs have assisted many students with 

continuing education, and tax payers have been covering the costs.  Oregonians 

cannot continue to cover these increased costs, especially to those not seeking a 

degree.  This is flawed.  Please vote NO. 


